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June 1, 2007 - Balloon Release Remembrance for Erin 
Family, friends and other members of the community came together on Sunday, June 1st in 
Van Vechten Park to remember missing teen, Erin Pospisil.  Hundreds of balloons with Erin's 
photo attached where released at 1:00 p.m. in remembrance of Erin.  The event was 
designed to bring attention to Erin and the hundreds of other children missing in Iowa. 

 

 


